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May 15, 2020  -  Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, it seems wonderful to be able to say ‘see you on Monday 18th May’ at 8.55am  and 
finally welcome back to our school. The teachers have been at school organizing classrooms and going through 
the hygiene protocols required for entering school buildings. 
 
I thought I would just update you with a few things ……… 
 
As there are going to be more cars around, the roads surrounding our school will be very busy. Please can your 
child walk into Wykeham Place as that will stop as many cars congesting the road. 
If your child used to walk to school prior to lockdown, then they can one again walk to and from school on Monday 
in Level 2. If your child is in the Year 5/6 classes, (including Room 18) they will start to walk home at 2.55pm 
Please remind your child that there will be many more cars on the road as schools return, so be careful and 
watchful at all times. 
 
When the teachers return to working at our school site on Monday 18 May, they will not be available to answer 
teaching queries for those children remaining at home. The on-line programmes available will be:  Mathletics, 
Sunshine Classics and Readers, Epic and the seniors also have access to Seesaw tasks. The Ministry of 
Education will continue to broadcast the educational programmes on the television.  
 
Absent children 
If your child is going to be away for any reason, please let the office know,  through the website, by phoning the 
office on 481 0365, or by email: office@marlboroughprimary.school.nz. 
 
Reminder to bring the following to school:- 

 A named drink bottle 

 Lunch and morning tea 

 Tissues  

 Your reading books back 

 Library books back 
 
 
Sushi Orders  
Every Wednesday, our local “Archers Rd Sushi” has been providing yummy sushi lunches to our students.  As from 
this term, you can order sushi lunches ONLINE!  Cashless, no more order forms and easy to order online.  To 
order, visit:  www.sushiday.co.nz  and you can start ordering online from Monday 18 May,  First delivery will be on 
Wednesday 20 May.   
 
 
 
I look forward to seeing you all, whether it is at the gate or when you are in school. Finally, can you please let your 
child know, that the playgrounds will be open from Monday.  
 
Have a great weekend.  
 
 
Together in Learning 

Sue Buckley 
Principal 
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